
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Rachel Card (rachelcard@gov.sc.gov) <rachelcard@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/20/2013 2:21:44 PM

Subject: GFOA Standards

                Link to GFOA’s Distinguished Budget Presentation Award page:
 
http://www.gfoa.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=33&Itemid=57/download
 
                See the links under the “Detailed Location Criteria Guide and Explanation of Criteria” heading for background 
on what the FY 2014-15 budget would need to look like in order to meet the standard.
 
                Another exercise for next week – they’ve posted the list of 2011 award winners.  We might want to go pull a 
couple of the state-level award-winning budgets from that year and take a look at how they satisfied some of those 
criteria.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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